
 
 
Dear Pharmacist, 
 
SAPC e-Note: 2021 CPD GRACE PERIOD ENDS 30 APRIL 2022 
 
The grace period to comply with the 2021 CPD requirements ends on 30 April 2022. Kindly 
submit any outstanding CPD activities for 2021 on time. Should you fail to comply with the 
CPD requirements by 30 April 2022, you will be designated as a non-practising pharmacist, 
and/or disciplinary action will be instituted against you. A non-practising designation means 
you will no longer be entitled to practise the scope of practice of a pharmacist.  
 
Council encourages pharmacists to comply with each year’s CPD requirements by 31 
December.  
 
If you have complied with 2021 CPD requirements, please ignore this email. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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